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Maintenance staff has been busy with snow removal, roof leaks, and keeping the 
buildings warm. In addition we have assisted in the setup/cleanup of basketball 
games, wrestling and high wind events. We have responded to 97 work orders all 
repair or service calls.

BHS:
Install new kitchen cabinets/cupboards in the Home Ec room. Install new TV. 
Remove coils from AHU supplying A and C wings, offices, library and 
kitchen/cafetorium areas, reinstall the new ac/heat coils.

BULLSHOE:
Clean up water, install new ceiling tiles and unit ventilator, heat restored.

BMS:
Remove and relocate white boards.

NAPI:
FICO install new temperature control sensor in the gymnasium, able to monitor gym 
on the Building Automated System (BAS) Install new TV, remove and relocate 
another TV.

Trailer Park:
Shut off water supply, remove cracked shutoff valve to home, Install new shutoff 
valve, back online. Reinstall metal skirting on mobile home caused by high winds.

BES:
Install new TVs. 


